
BIRMINGHAM CITY COUNCIL 
 

Review of Premises Licence  

Drinks 2 Go, 274 High Street, Erdington, 

Birmingham, B23 6SN 
 

A notice for review of the premises licence has been made in respect 
of: Drinks 2 Go, 274 High Street, Erdington, Birmingham, B23 6SN 
 
Grounds for review relate to the following licensing objective(s): 
 

Prevention of Crime & Disorder and the Prevention of Public 
Nuisance  
 
Reasons: A review of the Premises Licence is being sought by West 
Midlands Police due to anti-social behaviour linked to the premises.  
 
Any person wishing to inspect or obtain a copy of the application 
may request a copy by contacting the Licensing Section using the 
following email address: licensing@birmingham.gov.uk  
 
Any representations by responsible authorities or other persons 
regarding the review must be made in writing and sent to: 
licensing@birmingham.gov.uk between the following dates: 
 

12th April 2025 – 9th May 2025 

 

It is an offence to knowingly or recklessly make a false statement in 
connection with the application. Those who make a false statement 
may be liable on summary conviction to a fine of any amount.  
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